BRIDGEPORT BEACON





June 2024



Our school year is quickly coming to a close. With that said, we hope that you will all join us for our Bridgeport Community Festival scheduled on Friday, June 7th, 5:30-7:30. I can't think of a better way to bring our community together and celebrate the end of another successful school year! Please note that all children/students must be accommpanied by an adult to attend.

Be sure to check the district calendar on our website or Parent Square. There are so many end of the year events happening, you don't want to miss out!

Have a safe and enjoyable summer!



THANK YOU PTA!

We would like to thank the PTA who helped make this year successful. Without your support we would not have so many super fun activities! From the bottom of our hearts, we thank you!



IMPORTANT DATES

- **Bridgeport Spring Concert, 6:30** p.m. @ Chittenango High School
- Bridgeport Festival, 5:30-7:30, Playgound
- Kindergarten Celebration, 10:00 a.m. Bridgeport Cafeteria
- 19 No School
- 21 4th Grade Moving Up, 2:00 p.m. **Bridgeport Cafeteria**
- Last Day of School, Report Cards 25 Issued

UPCOMING SEPTEMBER DATES

- First Day of School!
- Half-Day of School

*Please refer to the ParentSquare calendar for the most up-to-date list of events.

PAGE 1

JUNE IS BICYCLE SAFETY MONTH

Tips on Getting Kids to Wear Bike Helmets

How do I get my reluctant child to wear a helmet? Here are some useful tips:

- Establish the helmet habit early when your child gets his/her first bike.
- Let your child pick out his/her helmet.
- Wear a helmet yourself.
- Encourage your child's friends to wear helmets.
- Talk to children about why you want them to protect their heads.
- Expose your child to a bike safety course.
- When watching sporting events, point out how many athletes wear helmets.
- Don't let your child ride his/her bike unless he/she wears a helmet. Be consistent with this rule!
- Plan bicycle outings together when all family members wear their helmets.

Visit www.helmets.org for more information

BRIDGEPORT PTA

Alone we can do so little; Together we can do so much!

Please let us know if you are interested in participating in the PTA next year. We will be looking for chairpersons for events the PTA sponsors along with fundraising and the book fair.

Thank you to everyone who volunteered this year and helped raise money to support our school.

Have a great summer

Would you consider
becoming a PTA member?
The cost is just \$5 for
individuals. We would love
your support and
volunteering is optional.
Best regards,
2023-2024 PTA Board

PTA MEETING INFORMATION

Please stay tuned for the 2024-2025 PTA Meeting Schedule!

Volunteers needed! Any level of participation is appreciated! Join the fun!

COMMITMENT TO CHARACTER EDUCATION WE KNOW... WE DO... WE FEEL

Summer Saving With Dollar Dog!

While school's out this summer, don't forget to make regular Dollar Dog deposits into your Dollar Dog savings account.

Stop by any Empower Federal Credit Union branch and save it in your Dollar Dog account, just like you would do with in-school banking. You'll have a chance to see what the credit union looks like...try out the coin counting machine....receive a reward for saving and more!

Not yet a Dollar Dog saver? Contact Mandy Khammar at 315.728.3318 or mkhammar@empowerfcu.com to join.

Membership eligibility required. Insured by NCUA.